Dear United States Deputy Sheriffs’ Association,

On behalf of the Greene County Sheriff’s Office,
we would like to thank you for your condolences on the
loss of Deputy Aaron Roberts. May his service never be
Jforgotten and his dedication continue to inspire us.

Thank you as well for your very generous
donation to the Roberts Family fund; it is very much
appreciated.

Sincerely,

im C. Arnott, Sheriff



